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(Tear on dotted line)
Dear Fellow UBSDM Alumni Family, 

University at Buffalo Dental Alumni Association
2024 Membership Renewal / Application 

We hope that you have had a wonderful start to the new year, personally and professionally. 2023 was quite a year for the UB Dental Alumni 
Association and the School of Dental Medicine as we welcomed our new dean, Marcelo W.B. Araujo, DDS, MS, PhD. Dr. Araujo’s main focus is on 
conducting research that will translate seamlessly into the academic and clinical settings. In addition to our new dean, the UB School of Dental 
Medicine has been ranked No. 7 in the nation and No. 11 worldwide according to the 2023 Global Ranking of Academic Subjects by the Shanghai 
Ranking Consultancy!

The UBDAA will be hosting the 47th Buffalo Niagara Dental Meeting November 6-8, 2024, so mark your calendars! This is a very special time, 
not only for reunion classes, but for all SDM alumni to reconnect, and have the opportunity to see, first hand, the incredible improvements, updates, 
and additions to our School of Dental Medicine facility. It really is incredible, and we thank you for your support.

Planning is underway for our hospitality reception in October at the ADA Annual Session in New Orleans, Louisiana! Stay tuned for event details. 
We hope to see many of you and your families there! Please visit the UBDAA website (dental.buffalo.edu/alumni) and connect with us on social 
media for more alumni events and opportunities! 

The UBDAA will be welcoming a new group of SDM Alumni to our family in May 2024, and we are so proud to support this new group of dentists as 
they make their way into the dental profession. We appreciate your continued support of the University at Buffalo Dental Alumni Association and 
remind you that your membership directly supports the aspirations of current students of the School of Dental Medicine through scholarship, charity, 
social events and more! This, in turn, allows us to empower the next generation of dental professionals and strengthen our bond with future alumni. 

I look forward to sharing a great year with our alumni community. We hope to see you at some of our networking events throughout the year and 
continue the tradition of excellence that the UB Dental Alumni Association has maintained throughout the years 

Sincerely,

Joseph T. DeLuca DDS ’07, President 
University at Buffalo Dental Alumni Association

Amy Stone Nagai DDS '09, Membership Chairman 
University at Buffalo Dental Alumni Association 




